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Black River Public Schools has several positions open for the Sexual Education Advisory Board (SEAB). They are currently looking for candidates to fill positions in the following categories: 
At-Large member (Parent of current Student): (Need 3) 3-year term 
Health Care Professional: (Need 1) 3-year term 
Clergy: (Need 1) 2-year term
Student: (Need 2) 2 Year term 

The SEAB was established to advise the school district in the areas of sex education, including reproductive health. Responsibilities of the board include reviewing and recommending instructional materials and assisting with evaluation of health and sexuality education programs in the district. The board consists of parents, teachers, administrators, clergy, community health professionals, students and other interested citizens. 
Members of the Black River Schools SEAB Co-Chairs and Sex Education/Reproductive Health Supervisor are responsible for selecting applicants for the SEAB board to the school board. These nominees are then presented to the school board for approval. A reasonable effort is made to ensure that the advisory board consists of members representing a cross-section of community viewpoints. 
We hope to meet twice in before the beginning of the next school year to help establish the curriculum for the coming school year.  The initial meetings will last 2 hours. 
Those who have questions or are interested in applying for these positions on the Advisory Board should contact Maria Carrizales-Alonzo, SEAB Co-Chair (mcarrizales@yahoo.com) 
The application can be found on the website. If you would like it mailed to you, please contact Maria. 
Applications must to be returned by email or mail by Feb 3rd 2020 to: 
Black River Public Schools 
Attention: Maria Carrizales-Alonzo 
491 Columbia Avenue 
Holland MI 49423

mcarrizales@yahoo.com

